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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Too whom it may concern,

As a currency trader I welcome adding regulation to safe guard the
consumers however, I do not want to see regulations that reduce the
margin requirements less than 100-1.

This would make trading currencies unprofitable and I would have to
terminate trading currencies.

So please do not change the margin requirements less than 100-1.

Dan Casson


